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Please join me in the singing of 0'Canada and Rotary Grace.

Welcome to the July 18th
meeting of the Rotary Club of
Calgary at Stampede Park. 
We are at the beautiful
Wheatland Hutterite Colony.
My name is Jim Bladon, and I
am honoured to be the
President of this Club for
Rotary year 2024-25:

RCCSP Weekly Bulletin July 18th, 2024
Volume Number 70, Issue No. 1

Click HERE to register for next week’s meeting.

Next week: 
Keith Davis - Wild

Wings Bird Watchers
Group 

August 1st
No Meeting  

Presentation: 
Tour of Wheatland
Hutterite Colony 

https://rotarystampedepark.com/


Today’s Meeting:
Paul M Wipf. Viking, AB, Canada. Paul is an elder and the Farm Steward who supervises
the Cropland and the Viking Hutterite Colony. Married to Martha with five children and
blessed with 22 grandchildren, Paul has an interest in preserving and sharing Hutterite
history and culture. In 2000 he toured Belgium, France, Italy, Austria, and Germany in

search of the birthplace of the Anabaptists and their ancestral faith. 

Paul has presented Hutterite History, Faith, and Culture presentations to TD Bank,
Meyers Norris and Penny, Farmtech 2009 and 2010, NRCB, NAIT, Olds College, the 17th

annual Believers church conference at Acadia University NS, and numerous Church
throughout Canada.

Paul’s presentation was a small open window into the Hutterite Society allowing the
viewer to see the Hutterites in operation revealing a way of life that seems extraordinary

to the outside world. Paul shared the Birth of The Hutterite Society, Historic residence,
Education, Language, Cultural traditions, Managerial Structure, Courtship and Marriage,
Colony Expansion, Hutterite Surnames, Different Groups, and Successes and Challenges

that colonies face today. 

Click HERE for the photo gallery

https://rotarycs.org/page/photo-gallery


This years buckle winner was
Pat Neuman!!!!

STAMPEDE 2024 

Stampede Parade 

Thank you everyone for your
hard work down on the grounds

in the crazy heat wave!!! 

Dream Home Kick off Party July 4th 

Click HERE to watch the video 

This amazing day was so much fun!! We had dance lessons and a visit from the
Calgary Fiddlers. There was amazing food and don't forget about the mini donuts!!!
Thank you everyone for coming down!!! and thank you to BOSS Lubricants for once

again letting us throw this amazing party.   

On the grounds!!!

Thank you to everyone who walked in the parade
this year!!  

https://youtu.be/wj9JJz7lwaY


ANNOUNCMENTS 

https://rotarystampedepark.com/auction.


ANNOUNCMENTS 

Maureen Hutchens is doing great.

Mary McPhee is fully recovered.

Dorothea Schaab waiting for COVID symptoms to ease.

Dana Hunter went strong despite a cold which antibiotics took care of ... only her
voice is the worst for wear Monday ... what a schedule she kept ... and she still has

Wednesday night's draw to do ...

Justina Penner has returned from an extended stay of four months in Nevada
due to health issues. She continues to monitor the healing of her left arm which is

broken in two places and hopes to be doing rehabilitation soon.

Lynn Grant is making progress in his recovery from brain surgery. It will be at
least two to three months of recovery time for him. He enjoys receiving phone

calls and we wish Lynn a full and complete recovery.

Click HERE to see the CRCF 2024
Annual Report 

Health and Wellness

Used computers needed 
 

I would like to find a used computer for one of our Stay in School students who does
not yet qualify to access her scholarship funds. It would be nice if it had loaded software

and could hook up to the internet. She expects to go to Mount Royal in January when
she can purchase a newer one with her scholarship.

Give me a call or send an email to Terry at 403-289-2291
 

tgallen1@telus.net

https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000952/en-ca/files/page/meeting-videos/crcf-2024-annual-report/Annual-Report-to-Club-2024.pdf
mailto:tgallen1@telus.net


ANNOUNCMENTS 



Closing:

Next week's meeting: July 25th, Keith Davis - Wild Wings Bird
Watchers Group - Rotary House 

 The week following August 1st, No Meeting

Closing words: 
As you go about your business this week remember, as Rotarians
we work toward creating hope in the world. Have a great Rotary

week.

June 18, 24
From  the Secretary 

1. Please note: Club Runner is only an outgoing email system. Do not
send any emails to anyone through ClubRunner as it simply goes into the
sky. Every member’s contact number is in the Director in ClubRunner and
in the ClubRunner app. If you need any support to have the app on your

phone, just let Grayce or Luanne know.

2. For ALL matters with ordering, changing, or canceling meal orders,
please ALWAYS just use admin@rotarycs.org to communicate. Emailing
others makes the registration process way more challenging with more

people added in. Thanks!

3. We have received the list of members who get credit for completing
their Dream Home shifts and Grayce will be doing the data input in the

next few days. Thanks everyone!

mailto:admin@rotarycs.org


Calendar

4th:      Dream Home Kick Off
11th:     No Meeting 
18th:    Wheatland Hutterite Colony 
25th:    Keith Davis - Wild Wings Bird Watchers
Group 
29th:    Kids at Heart Golf Tournament 

July

1st:        No Meeting 
8th:       RCCS
15th:      Mayor Peter Brown of Airdrie
22nd:     Stars Air Ambulance
29th:      Ric McIver 

August


